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ITEM:  Museum Store Report 
FROM:  Eugene Vicknair   
 
The weekend of August 21-22, Eric McKay came up and did a lot of electrical work in the Store.  He 
moved the plugs on the south wall up higher to clear future fixtures, wired up and moved the “California 
Zephyr” sign and got the vent fan in the side room working.  I was able to give some assistance to him 
and work on some other projects around the store. 
 
We are adding new product, including two 1000 piece puzzles from SunsOut and new toys from several 
vendors.  An order for ball caps and ceramic mugs is coming in as well.  Janet and I are finalizing plans 
for new product to come spring 2022. 
 
Kerry Cochran and Paul and Kenneth Finnegan got the Screenly display up in the Store and it is working 
great.   
 
We have been working hard to get more products barcoded and improve utilization of the Point Of Sales 
system features. 
 
The online store is active but not being promoted while we do final testing.  Goal is to go fully public in 
the next week. 
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